
 
Notice No:1273             Date:12.02.2025 

 

NOTICE 
  

The college will remain closed on and from13.02.2025 (Thursday) 
to 14.02.  2025 (Friday) on account of Shab-e-Barat and birth 

anniversary of Thakur Panchanan Barma. 
 
 
 
 
 

             
               Officer-in-Charge 
              Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
             New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 

               


